SOUTHWESTERN HILLS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION
BOARD MEETING   1-27-25
Meeting called to order at 6:00pm by George Davis.  Board members present were George Davis, Joe Harrison, Steve Utterson, Steve Sarcone, Penny Harrison and Jon Shelness.  
Review/approve minutes from Board meeting 11/18/24 and General meeting 11/20/24.  Review/approve Treasurers report as of 1/27/25
The Board is not in favor of City budget proposal to eliminate two tennis courts at Harmon Park. Davis talked with Parks Director Ben Page about this proposal. It is proposed because Brody Park (Brody School) is adding four more public courts. Harmon courts will be backfilled with a public picnic shelter. Further discussion can be addressed at the public budget meeting when they are scheduled.
Penny Harrison gave an overview of the homeless housing project located on County Line Road. It includes about sixty small houses with some having shared facilities. The land has been purchased and needs zoning approval to start. No tax dollars are used as it is ran on donations. 
Heather Tamminga’s upcoming all neighborhoods meeting on 2/27 regarding neighborhood ideas is open to all Board members.
Because of illnesses in schools, no Feb. General meeting will be held. Meeting was adjourned at 7:10. 
Meeting minutes summited by George Davis for Ginny Renda, Secretary. 


 
